
 Mari O’Donovan 
Interim Head of Service, Primary Care, 

Cork Kerry Community Healthcare, 
Email: Mari.ODonovan@hse.ie 

11th February, 2025 

Mr. Jerry Buttimer., T.D., 

Dáil Éireann, 
Dublin 2 

PQ ref 2851/25 

" To ask the Minister for Health his views on the status of progress in development of a 
primary care centre in Douglas, Cork” 

Dear Deputy Buttimer,  

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

The developer has now lodged a planning application for Douglas Primary Care Centre.  Cork County 

Council have submitted several Requests of Information’s (RFI) to the developers.  These reports are 

currently in progress and submission of these reports is expected in the coming weeks. 

The proposed service currently designated for the Primary Care Centre are as follows:  Public Health, 

Podiatry Occupational Therapy, Physiotherapy, Speech and Language, Dietitian, Network Disability 

Team and Home Support Team.  These proposed services may change depending on requirements as 

determined by the Primary Care Service. 

If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

_____________________ 
Mari O’Donovan 

Interim Head of Service - Primary Care, 

Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 

mailto:Mari.ODonovan@hse.ie

